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Updates on New Year Gala Dinner Festivities
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Communication
Details

Dear Valued Partners,

We are delighted to share with you that we have removed the mandatory New Year Gala Dinner on 315t December, 2024,
along with the minimum length of stay restrictions.

Our Festive packages remain available for guests who wish to partake in the festivities, however this will be on optional basis
only. Further details are available in the attached Festive Brochure.

For any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact your Account Manager.

Resort Contact

Sales Support
Sales@oneandonlyonezaabeel.com
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